CRESTWOOD
JRL/JSS COMMUNITY SCHOOL

23 November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 11 Pop-Up Information Evening
Tuesday 30th November 2021 - 6.00-7.00pm — Virtual

We will be holding the second Year 11 Information Evening for parents and students on Tuesday 30th
November 2021, via a Google Meeting running from 6.00-7.00pm. Year 11 students will receive the
link to the Google Meeting via email and through the Year 11 Google Classroom that they all have
access to.

Students and their parents will be able to join the meeting as they would an enhancement session
and we would ask that they do so with cameras off and microphones muted.

The aim of this evening is to review the latest Year 11 report (which students will be given on the
morning of 30 November and will bring home in preparation for the evening); a review of how
students approached the November mocks and further hints, tips and resources to help them
prepare for the January 2022 round of mock exams.

We do hope that you will join us for this invaluable session. We believe that parent support and
understanding is key in helping students cope with what can be a very stressful period.

We will record the evening and make sure that it is made available to all Year 11 parents after the
event.

We look forward to seeing you virtually on Tuesday 30th November.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Russell
Assistant Headteacher
jonathan.russell@crestwood.hants.sch.uk
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